BANDON TOWNSHIP MEETING MINUTES

December 12, 2024

The regular monthly meeting was called to order by Chairman Tom Gruendemann at 3:00 p.m. at the
town hall followed by the flag pledge.

Attendance: Tom Gruendemann, Todd Sather, Josh Buysse, Thomas Weikle and Paul Simonsen.
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Old Business:
Treasurer Weikle reported receiving $15,000 from the County with more coming next week.

Gruendemann reported that he has not heard anything from Hawk Creek about reimbursement for a
road project done recently.

New Business:

There was discussion on road and bridge topics. Our last bridge to be replaced should be done next
summer. Supervisors discussed possible ways of cutting costs on road maintenance for the coming year.
We have been spending more than our budget allotment for a couple years, so need to cut back and/or
raise our budget.

A notice from the County regarding cannabis production and marketing was reviewed. If this begins in
the township, we may look to the county to oversee it.

The retirement plaque is in and may be presented at our annual meeting in March.

Monthly bills were presented for review. It was moved by Sather and 2™ by Buysse to pay the bills
presented. The motion passed unanimously.

Treasurer Weikle reported a new checkbook balance of $7385.40 after using checks numbered 3116-
3129, with 3119 voided.

The next meeting including the annual audit will be January 21 at 3:00 pm.
There being no further business, it was moved by Sather and 2™ to adjourn. Motion passed.

Paul Simonsen,

Bandon Township Clerk



